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 On Friday, February 24, 2012 the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control and the Visalia Police 

Department conducted a minor decoy operation within the City of Visalia.  During the five hour operation minor 

decoys were sent into 22 on-sale locations and attempted to purchase alcoholic beverages. One business was cited 

for illegally selling  alcoholic beverages to the minor decoys. Additional operations are planned for the future.  

 

Businesses Cited: 

 

La Fiesta Restaurant, 3222 N. Demaree 

 

 

 

Submitted by: 

Sgt. Brent Abbott  

 

 

ssg 

 

 

VISALIA POLICE DEPARTMENT 
Colleen Mestas, Chief of Police 
 
Sergeant Amy Watkins, Public Information Officer 
(559) 713-4216 (office) / (559) 713-4807 (fax) 
awatkins@ci.visalia.ca.us 
 

***NEWS RELEASE*** 
March 21, 2012 


